kirk roberts

1 have found no help from the department regarding the storm water regulations as i submit a
building permit. im not a developer im just building on my own land if there was more resources or
help with complying with the regulations and codes that the department of ecology has created. it
may possibly help with the cost of living in the long run here in the state. the more codes and
regulations that are created the more unattainable housing gets for people.



